
The Town of New Castle is accepting sealed, clearly marked bid proposals for the sale of one 

Viking-Cives 10 ft plow. The plow can be viewed by appointment by contacting Chris Robillard, 

DPW Superintendent at 603-766-3613 or 603-570-8081. 

Bids should be mailed to:  

Attn: Chris Robillard 

Viking Plow 

Town of New Castle 

PO Box 367 

New Castle, NH 03854 

and should be received no later than November 24, 2021. Bids will be taken under advisement 

by the Board of Selectmen and will be awarded during a regular board meeting following the 

closing of the bid period. 

The equipment is sold “as is” and the town offers no warranty or guarantee on the equipment 

either expressed or implied. The Town of New Castle reserves the right to reject any or all bids, 

to waive technical or legal deficiencies, and to accept any bid that it may deem to be in the best 

interest of the Town. Payment in full must be received within ten (10) days of Notice of Award. 

Payment will be accepted only via cash or certified check made payable to the Town of New 

Castle.  

Description of equipment: One Viking-Cives 10 ft plow model PRR1036ME 

Organization:  

Town of New Castle 

Type:  

Bid 

Post Date:  

Tuesday, October 26, 2021 

Close Date:  

Wednesday, November 24, 2021 
 


